
 
 

You are cordially invited to the first biennial 

 

United States District Court Conference 
 

September 22, 2006 
9:00 AM to 6:30 PM 

 
The Conference and Reception will be held at the United States  

District Courthouse in Providence.  Luncheon at the Federal 
Reserve. 

 
The (all inclusive) registration fee is $100 per attorney; the 

registration for attorneys with five years or less experience and  
attorneys working for non-profit, public interest  

organizations is $50 per attorney. 
 

The objective of the Conference is to provide practical information 
about federal practice in Rhode Island. 

 

CLE credits will be available for the Program sessions.   
 

Early registration is encouraged because the number of 
participants will be limited to approximately 150 lawyers.  Priority 

will be given to members of the District Court Bar in order of 
registration. 

 
Registration Form is attached.   

 
For further information check out: 

www.rid.uscourts.gov  
or call Deputy Clerk Jennifer Dias at 401-752-7223 




